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13th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Netball training 

Your daughter has been invited to attend additional netball training on Friday mornings from 8am-

8.30am in the sports hall. Your daughter should come to school in PE kit and then bring their uniform 

to change into after training. If they are unable to train at this time, please let me know via email at 

a.silva@passmoresacademy.com. The last session will be on Friday 22nd October. I look forward to 

seeing them Friday morning! 

 

 

Aislinn Silva 

PE Teacher/ Duke of Edinburgh Co-ordinator 
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